


Furthermore, in Q1 of this year the NEHS is sending out to all premises known to the 

HSE that are retailing tobacco products and nicotine inhaling products, a letter which 

provides information on licensing. The letter states that in February 2026, registration 

will be replaced with an annual licensing system and that it will be legal requirement to 

apply annually to the HSE for a licence to sell tobacco products and/or nicotine inhaling 

products. The letter also contains information on the annual licence fee. 

As part of this planning and implementation process the NEHS will develop and 

disseminate guidance and information to retailers and potential licensees in advance of 

the commencement date. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Maurice Mulcahy  
Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer 


